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VIA EMAIL

June 12, 2023
The Honorable Mayor and Council:

Borough of Allendale
Borough of Franklin Lakes
Borough of Ho-Ho-Kus
Borough of Midland Park
Borough of Ramsey
Borough of Saddle River
Borough of Upper Saddle River
Borough of Waldwick
Township of Mahwah
Township of Wyckoff
Village of Ridgewood

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

Important Notice Concerning Public Hearing on NBCUA Connection Fees

The Northwest Bergen County Utilities Authority (the "Authority") will conduct a Public Hearing on
June 21, 2023 at 7:00p.m., regarding the calculation of connection fees for the calendar year 2023
pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:14B-22 and N.J.S.A. 40:14B-23.

The monies recovered from the connections fees will assist the Authority in minimizing future rate
increases to its member municipalities and direct ratepayers. The proposed connection fee requires
new connectors to pay their "fair share” of the costs of the existing NBCUA system that has been
paid to date by current ratepayers and direct customers of the NBCUA. The Commissioners of the
Authority will establish the 2023 connection fee rate at the time of the Public Hearing.

In accordance with the program the NBCUA will annually refund your municipality 15%, up to a
$10,000 maximum per connection, of every new connection fee collected from your municipality.

If you should have any questions about the program prior to the hearing date, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY
UTILITIES AUTHORITY

‘John Danubio
ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Attachment: Notice of Public Hearing June 21, 2023 at 7:00 PM



